Notice of Public Hearing
Adjustments to the Eastern Municipal Water District’s Division Boundaries

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of the Eastern Municipal Water District (EMWD) will
conduct a public hearing on February 16, 2022 at 9 A.M. at 2270 Trumble Road, Perris, California, at
which time the Board of Directors will consider the adoption of proposed updates to EMWD’s division
boundaries based on the results of the 2020 Census and pursuant to the Municipal Water District Law of
1911.

Members of the public are invited to participate in said hearing and express comments relating to this
matter. Public comments may be presented during the hearing either in person or virtually using call-in
information that will be published on EMWD’s website. Written comments may be submitted prior to
the public hearing by mail or email and should be received by 4 P.M. the day before the public hearing
(February 15, 2021). Written comments should be addressed to Gordon Ng by email at ngg@emwd.org
or by mail to the following location:

Eastern Municipal Water District
Attn: Gordon Ng

P.O. Box 8300

Perris, CA 92572-8300



